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Alistair MacDonald D el
From: Laura Van Ham [lvanham@neb-one.gc.ca] - é Q
Sent: Wednesday, February 09, 2005 9:09 AM e

To: Alistair MacDonald

Cc: Andrew Hudson; Terry Baker

Subject: Re: Paramount Cameron Hills - R4

NEB_080205_rev

proposed modifi...
Hi Alistair,

Thank you for the proposed wording for recommended measure 4. We have reviewed and
attached are the NEB's proposed edits for your consideration (using track changes). Also,
as discussed over the phone, the NEB has no problems with changing the "should" to

"shall" in the last paragraph of recommended measure 5.

Please call if you have any questions or would like to discuss further.

Sincerely,

Laura Van Ham, M.E.Des.
Environmental Specialist

National Energy Board
Exploration and Production
Operations Business Unit
444 7th Avenue SW

laglary, AB T2P 0X8

Tel: 403-292-4931

Fax: 403-292-5876
lvanhame@neb-one.gc.ca

>>> "Alistair MacDonald" <AMacDonalde@mveirb.nt.ca> 02/08/05 11:15 AM

>>>
Laura,

As promised, here is our suggested modification to R-4, in order to maintain specific air
quality monitoring reporting requirements to the Parties to the EA, and to assuage
concerns that the requirement might be waived after one year.

Call me to discuss further.

Regards,

Alistair MacDonald

Environmental Assessment Officer



